
 

 

 

 

 

To: All CCSA Scholarship Providers 

From: CCSA Scholarship Program 

Date: July 25, 2022 

Re: Updated Rates for CCSA Scholarship 

Dear CCSA Scholarship Providers, 

 

Last month, we announced an update to our rates for 0-3 year olds in addition to a change in our 
payment policy allowing all providers to receive our rate regardless of your tuition rate.  You can find 
this announcement on our Scholarship Provider Webpage if you would like to review it. 

 

This month we are excited to announce that we will also be updating our rates for 4-5 year olds and 
schoolage children to those from the 2018 Market Rate Study.  Our updated rates are attached to this 
email and can also be found on our webpage. 

 

These rates will take effect with our July payments.  If you have been charging families overage where 
allowed, please check our updated rates to see if an overage still applies or how much your overage fee 
will decrease.  Please remember that where CCSA offers enhanced rates above state 
reimbursement rates (rates in bold italics on the rate chart) facilities are not allowed to charge any 
overage (except for families on UNC scholarships). 

 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at scholarship@childcareservices.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

The CCSA Scholarship Team 

 

https://www.childcareservices.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-06-27-Updated-Rates-and-Payment-Policy-for-CCSA-Scholarship.pdf
https://www.childcareservices.org/programs/ccrr/child-care-scholarship-program-for-providers/
https://ncchildcare.ncdhhs.gov/Portals/0/documents/pdf/F/FINAL_Child_Care_Market_Rate_Study_REPORT082718.pdf?ver=2018-08-28-084340-920
https://www.childcareservices.org/wp-content/uploads/Rate-Chart-July-2022-Update.pdf
mailto:scholarship@childcareservices.org

